
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Monday, 14th October 2024 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 1 – Trip to Brooklands Museum – Friday 15th November 2024 
 
To support our learning this term on the history of flight, we are planning a trip to Brooklands Museum in Weybridge. 
We will be exploring the exhibitions and taking part in workshops to discover more about the inventiveness of the 
men and women who designed, built, raced and flew machines throughout the twentieth century. 
  

Curriculum impact  Explore the history of flight 

  Use different sources to find out about the past 

 Describe the passing of time 

 Identify similarities and differences between different time periods 

 

Proposed Event Where  Brooklands Museum, Weybridge 

 When Friday 15th November 2024 

 Cost £18.50 

 

Additional Information Your child will need: 
- a packed lunch and water bottle in a rucksack (no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass    
  bottles) 
- to wear school uniform, including school shoes  
- to wear a coat or waterproof jacket 
 
If you have booked a hot lunch for this day please can you cancel this via the 
School Gateway.  
 
No pocket money is needed. 

 

Action required: Please consent and pay on the School Gateway by Monday, 28th October.  If you are 
unable to do so online, please contact our office staff. 

We also need some parent helpers with a current DBS check to accompany us. If you 
are available to come and help, please indicate this in the Comments Box and we will 
be in touch.  

 
Thank you for your support. We hope the children enjoy their trip.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 1 Team                                                           
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